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Published for the Alumni Brothers and Rho-Mates of Alpha Gamma Rho 

Spring 2009
In this newsletter:
· Welcome to your first issue!

· AGR 2009 Reunion/Party

· Become a “FAN” of UWRF
· Check out the Alpha Psi Web site

Welcome to your first issue!
Alumni and Rho-Mates of the Alpha Psi Chapter of Alpha Gamma Rho – this is your newsletter! 
The Undergraduate Brothers do a fine job with the Crescent, and we all like to know what’s happening on the campus we love. However, we know you’d also like to keep in touch with your peers, find out what they’ve been doing, reconnect, and get reacquainted. That’s why we’re sending you the Alumni Almanac.

In each issue, we’ll cover stuff you’re interested in:

· Alumni & Rho-mate News – Profiles of Brothers and Rho-mates, whether it’s changes in their career, family or location; awards or honors they’ve received; and any other interesting items.

· AGR events – Invitations to all the upcoming formals, picnics, ballgames, etc. And if you can’t make it, we’ll let you know what happened.

· Interesting links – Personal web sites/blogs of Alumni Brothers and Rho-Mates; AGR and agricultural Internet pages; and other useful, entertaining, or important links. 
· And much more!
However…we’re counting on you to make this newsletter successful. We need two things:
1. Updated email addresses. Please send us any email addresses of Alumni/Rho-Mates that you know, and let us know when yours changes, too. We don’t want to miss anyone!

2. Alumni and Rho-Mate News. If you know of anything happening in an Alumni Brother’s or Rho-Mate’s life (including YOUR OWN), please let us know. This is how we’ll keep in touch with our AGR Brothers and Rho-Mate Little Sisters.
Just click here to send your news or email addresses – that’s all there is to it.
Enjoy the newsletter, and we look forward to hearing from you!
AGR 2009 Reunion/Party – May 30, Portage
You’re invited to reminisce, renew friendships, and have some fun. An AGR 2009 Reunion/Party will be held on Saturday, May 30, 2009 in Portage, WI.

A mailing was sent to all Brothers with pin numbers under 150. However, ALL AGR Brothers, Rho-Mates, spouses and friends are welcome. In fact, please spread this invitation around to others and encourage their attendance. Let us know if someone would like this invitation mailed to them.

The event’s Planning Committee (Dave & Joan Cassellius, Robin & Susan Macleish, Sid & Joyce Patey, and Len & Diane Strozinski) planned activities around Portage’s “Canal Days” that weekend. Here’s the schedule:
10:00 am – 4:00 pm
Golfing at Portage Country Club, W7245 Country Club Road, Portage, WI AND/OR Canal Days Events, Hwy 33, east of town (see attached)

1. Early Settler’s Encampment Tour (free)

2. Indian Agency House Museum Tour ($4 Group rate – 6 or more)

3. Fort Winnebago Surgeons Quarters Tour ($4 Group rate – 6 or more)

4. Museum at the Portage (free – see map for location) 

5. Historic Downtown & Waterfront Tour (free – self guided walking tour)

Tours are 45 – 60 minutes long and are done on your own in groups to get the group rate. Please use the form below to indicate below which tour(s) and/or golfing you’d like to do. We’ll need numbers to give them in preparation of our arrival. 
12:00 pm – Lunch on your own (we suggest Suzy’s Steak & Seafood House at the Country Club)

Knights of Columbus Hall, 918 Silver Lake Drive, Portage, WI
2:00 pm – 4:00 pm – KC Hall open for card playing, games, etc

4:00 pm – 10:00 pm – Cash Bar 

6:00 pm – Dinner

7:00 pm – 10:00 pm – Live music by “Buttons and Banjo” provided by Brother Len Strozinski

The cost for the reunion/party is $25 per person. This includes the dinner, music, hall, and bartender only.  It does not include golf, lunch, Canal Days tours or hotel room.  
Please make your check out to AGR Reunion – Dave Cassellius and send by May 1, 2009.  Fee is non-refundable after May 1. The mailing address is: AGR Reunion – Dave Cassellius, 219 James Street, Portage WI 53901. 
Please fill out the form below and mail it with your check, or email it to dave.kent@verizon.net. You can also contact Dave and Joan by phone at 608-742-5379.
We look forward to seeing you all and creating some new memories!
AGR 2009 Reunion/Party – May 30, Portage
RETURN THIS PORTION WITH YOUR CHECK
We will need to know how many people will be golfing and going on the tours.  

Please indicate below with number of people participating for each activity.


______ Golfing

______Tour #2  
______Tour #3
            ______Tour #4

Name(s) of those attending









Become a “FAN” of UWRF 

FAN stands for “Falcon Action Network” and is open to Alumni, friends, students, faculty and staff who are committed to advocating for UW-River Falls to Wisconsin’s decision-makers.
More than 15,500 Wisconsin residents are UWRF alumni and are contributing immeasurably to the state by leading their communities, businesses and industries, and government, education and non-profit organizations.

FAN provides the means for you to be an effective grassroots advocate for UWRF. Together, we can ensure that resources and sound public policies are in place, so that future generations of students also may flourish in River Falls.

Join FAN here – it’s an avenue for us to discuss the future of the university we love!
AGR Party at Farm Technology Days in Dodge County

Brothers of Alpha Gamma Rho and their guests are invited to a get-together during Farm Technology Days in Dodge County. The Crave Brothers will also give a tour of their Farmstead Classics cheese factory operation.

Date: Tuesday July 21, 2009

Time: 4:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Location: Crave Brothers Dairy Farm, (2 miles northeast of Waterloo, WI), 

W 11555 Torpy Road, Waterloo WI 53594

Food and beverages will be provided, and will be funded by donations. Please help the hosts estimate the amount of food and beverages needed by RSVPing to Bill Hantke.
Check out the Alpha Psi web site
If you haven’t surfed the Alpha Psi web site (www.agralphapsi.com), you should. The Undergraduates have worked steadily on it and are constantly improving it.

As an Alumnus, here are a couple things you can do with the site:

1. Fill out the Alumni Contact Update Form to help the chapter update the Alpha Psi directory. If you provide an email address, the Undergraduates can also regularly send you meeting minutes, if you wish.
2. Register with the web site to receive chapter info and updates. Fill out the necessary information, and the chapter website chairperson will confirm that you are a brother. Once you are confirmed, please fill out your online profile on the site, so we can get to know you better. 

3. Make Guest Bedroom Reservations. If you plan on visiting the chapter and would like to stay in our guest room, please complete this form. You’ll receive a confirmation follow-up email with our response to your request.
Any questions or comments about the newsletter?

Just click here, jot them down and send. Thanks for reading!

Fraternally yours,

The Editors






